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14th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Isabele Haigh 

Thank you for all the support given with the above sponsored event. The fantastic sum of 

£938.50 has been raised! Wrist bands and posters will be arriving after half term and will be 

distributed to the children. 

 

 
Football 

Well done to the football team who played in poor weather conditions once again. The team 

unfortunately lost 1-0 against Chacewater. 

 

 
Miss Oxenham Badge 

Thank you to everyone who offered their ideas for the pin badge design to remember Miss 

Oxenham. A design is being drawn up based on a combination of some of the ideas offered by 

the children, and we hope to have the badges made up and distributed soon. 

 

 
FOSS 

There will be a FOSS meeting on Tuesday 25th February at 3:15. The meeting is open to all 

parents and carers. Even if you have never been involved before, please come along and 

support our school. 

 

 
School Uniform 

We aim to make our school uniform as simple and as cost effective as possible. Most of the 

uniform can be purchased in supermarkets for a reasonable price. We do ask for the children 

to have a blue sweatshirt, preferably one with the school logo, and wish to remind you that 

hoodies are not to be worn instead of our school sweatshirt. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 



 

 

 
St Piran’s Day Menu 

On Thursday 5th March a menu change has been made on Parent Pay. The menu will be a 

choice of pasties, seasonal vegetables, ice cream and fruit sauce. If lunches have been 

already been booked parents make like to change the selection for their child. 

 

REMINDERS 

 
Parents Evening 

Later appointments will be available up until 5.50pm on 11th March for all classes. There will 

be varying dates for each class in addition to these W/C 9.3.2020. Bookings open at 9am on 

24th February. 

 

Payments 

Please can Parent Pay accounts be checked and brought up to date please for trips, camps, 

clubs and swimming. Your co-operation with this would be much appreciated. 

 

 
Year 2 Camp 

Please can deposits be paid for this camp to enable us to decide if it is going to be viable to 

run, as at the present time there is insufficient numbers for it to go ahead. A decision will 

be made on our return from half term on Monday 24th February. 

 

 
Spring Term 2020 

Friday 14th February                  Non -Pupil Day                         

Monday 17th -21st February                     Half Term 

Wednesday 11th March                          Parents Evening 

Friday 20th March                                Harry Potter Trip Year 6 

Friday 27th March                                Break Up for Easter 

 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 14th April                               First Day of Term 

Friday 8th May                        May Bank Holiday 

Monday 11th -14th May                         SATs Week Year 6 

Monday 25th -29thMay                       Half Term Week 

Monday 1st June                                  School closed 

Wednesday 22nd July                          Last day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

Thursday 23rd July                             School Closed to Pupils 

 



 


